
Need an address? 
 

The Franklin County Addressing Authority was established by Commission Order 
dated August 27, 1998 which adopted a policy regarding the naming of streets, 
roads and applicable private drives. 

 

With the growth in Franklin County, a uniform standard for addressing has 
become very important. Addresses provide a common, systematic means by 
which people, places and events, can be located within a community. A property 
address helps 911 Emergency Services to provide a quicker response time.  

  

The Planning & Zoning Department has been designated by the Franklin County 
Commission to perform all addressing functions for the county, beginning 2018. 

 

Address Request applications are available in the Planning & Zoning Department 
office or on our website at franklinmo.org. 

 

You can reach the Addressing Authority (Planning & Zoning) by calling (636) 583-
6369 or by email at addressing@franklinmo.net 

 

 

 

 

 
   


